
 
 

AAC Board of Directors - Unofficial Meeting Highlights for July 2024 
 
Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Thursday, July 25, 2024. Once approved, 
the full text of all motions can be found in On Course. 
 
1. The Board approved 56 new members.  

 
2. The Board approved the following with respect to the 2025 National Team Tryouts: 

 
a. The dog/handler teams that have met all the selection criteria detailed in 

the 2025 Team Selection Criteria and are eligible to compete at AAC 
events in the Regular Category at their IFCS height may compete for a 
spot on the 2025 National Team. 

b. The dogs that have met all the selection criteria detailed in the 2025 Team 
Selection Criteria, except for the requirement that they have at least one 
AAC title, be approved to compete for a spot on the 2025 National Team.  
If the dog is named to the 2025 National Team, the dog must have at least 
one AAC title no later than January 1, 2025, or they will be removed from 
the team and the handler will not have their deposit, or any funds raised 
on behalf of the team, refunded. Extensions to this date will not be 
considered for any reason. 

c. Handlers who applied to attend the 2025 National Team Tryouts but were 
not AAC members in good standing by July 15, 2024, may not compete 
for a spot on the 2025 National Team. 

 
3. Members are reminded that further information is available in On Course and in 

the Members Only section of the AAC Website.  Questions may also be directed 
to the appropriate Regional Director. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


